
STAFF UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT PAUL CARLSEN – March 30, 2020 
 

 
Team LTC, 
 
As you know, the Governor’s Safer at Home Order extends through at least 8:00 am on April 24 th. 
However, yesterday the President extended the guidelines to avoid non-essential travel and to limit 
gatherings of more than 10 people until at least April 30th. What does this mean for the Wisconsin Safer 
at Home Order? I do not know. I am hopeful we will get clarity in the near future, but I cannot promise 
that. We will continue to share information with you as it becomes available and will adapt as needed. 
 
I recorded another Panopto video for everyone. I could have put the content of the video in an email text, 
but I will not get any better at these videos if I do not do more of them. Again, forgive the audio…I will 
figure out how to connect my AirPods to my computer before the next one of these (I hope).  
 
Thanks, Paul 
 


